
 
 

 

 
 

EXAMINATION DEPARTMENT 
Exam.Policy # Sep-22-ECom/SF-2 

September 06, 2022 
 

 

C I R C U L A R  
 
 

Dear Students,  

 

For further improvement in the quality of our examination questions, ICMA International 

is re-issuing this Circular, in continuation to our earlier Circular, Ref. # Exam.Policy # 

Dec-16-ECom/SF dated February 20, 2017, to highlight the importance of Examinees’ 

Feedback on Question Papers.  

 

The Institute has already provided a ‘Survey Form’ on Students’ Admit Cards Portal 

for obtaining their feedback, from February 2017. Now, due to the revision in Question 

Papers Pattern and Structure (QPPS) for all nine courses, from Operational Level-1 to 

Managerial Level-1, all students are once again informed that they may offer their 

valuable feedback on relevant papers accordingly.  

 

All examinees are, therefore, encouraged to input their valuable feedback on question 

papers through the provided Survey Form. 

 

Please note that the Survey Form is available at the secured ‘Students’ Admit Cards 

Portal’, which will be activated for all eighteen courses, from Operational Level-1 to 

Strategic Level-2, from the 1st day of the start of examinations till the next seven 

days of conclusion.  
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